
í490 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL 

RADIO STATION 

WCLD 
CY BAHAKEL 

GENERAL MANAGER 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. # 2 
Walnut po rt 
Fennsylvania 

Serving the Delta from Cleveland 

November 11, 1949 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your correspondence 
concerning reception of WCLD. Your report 
was checked and found accurate. We appreciate 
your cooperation in reporting our signal. 

Yours truly, 

E. T. Sudduth 
Chief Engineer 
Radio Station WCLD 
Cleveland, Mississippi 

THE STATION THAT COVERS THE MISSISSIPPI TERRITORY WHERE RETAIL SALES ARE GREATER 


